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PRESS RELEASE  
 

 

For Immediate Release: 

May 13, 2019 

 

Double Traffic Fatality on Steed Creek Rd, Awendaw 

 

 

(Awendaw, SC) On May 12, 2019, just before 6:30 p.m., Charleston County Sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a two-car collision on Steed Creek Road at Halfway Creek Road in Awendaw.  A 

truck travelling on Halfway Creek Road ran a stop sign and collided into at a van travelling on 

Steed Creek Road.  The male adult driver and a female adult passenger in the van died from the 

collision.  Also from the van, a 9 year old female was transported to a hospital with serious 

injuries, while two other females (ages 5 and 13) were transported for non-life threatening 

injuries.     

 

The male adult driver of the truck was travelling with two male juveniles (ages 4 and 15), all of 

whom were transported and treated for non-life threatening injuries.  Traffic investigators 

responded to the fatality.  Charges are pending.  This morning, the Coroner’s Office released the 

name of the deceased parties as Danyelle and Marshall Altman of McClellanville.   

 

This is an active investigation.  Anybody with information is asked to call the Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700. 
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